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Dear Library Supporter, 
 

“Thank you for enriching my life every day.  What a treasure the Library is to this community! 

Many thanks"    Lorraine Wolfe – 

 

Those are the words of Lorraine Wolfe, included with her generous Annual Donation.  Our Library has become 

more than just a place to borrow books.  It is truly a "community center" where both children and adults may 

engage in a wide range of activities, and in which community organizations have become part of the team that 

helps provide those programs.  Using our advanced TechNook technology, originally funded by a memorial 

grant from a Murrysville family, programing is now both in person and virtual. 

Our community partners--from Dog Reading Pals, supporting and enhancing reading skills in youngsters; 

Murrysville AAUW, providing guests speakers on a wide range of topics; several well-attended book clubs and 

a knitters group; and Plant-based Pittsburgh, providing cooking demonstrations and information about healthy 

eating-- all of these diverse groups, and more, provide a wealth of reasons to be drawn in to the Library.  Couple 

all that with the creative Library staff bringing new audiences in with their innovative programs, and you can 

readily see the vital role that the Library plays in our community. 

As a supporter of the Library, you have helped ensure that this robust center of activity continues to grow and 

flourish.  In Lorraine’s words, the Library is indeed a “treasure,” as are each of you, and we look forward to 

your generosity now and in the future.  

 

Gratefully, 

 
Connie Cauvel – President 
Murrysville Community Library Foundation 

 

 


